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Good afternoon
I write to inform you that I fully support the above planning proposal.
I live in Outlane and was very disappointed when the last proposal was rejected.

Sainsbury's car park is an absolute nightmare and I avoid it wherever possible. It causes
terrible congestion to the surrounding roads because of the thoughtless layout.

I also feel that Sainsbury's do not offer value for money shopping, especially for the
elderly community who cannot always travel into town etc.

I do hope these plans go ahead.





